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“Learning never exhausts the mind.”
-Leonardo da Vinci

WELCOME TO THE FALL SEMESTER

Fall MLS Seminar
What an exciting time to be part of the MLS program!  This 
semester’s seminar offering, Ways of Knowing, is in full swing 
with a class enrollment of thirteen students.  Siobhan Moroney 
from the Politics Department is teaching the class, with visits 
by a number of colleagues.  This seminar examines how 
different academic disciplines view the world in distinctively 
different ways. The seminar explores several of the ways in 
which we know, concentrating on science, literature, 
philosophy, and the arts.

Fall Writing Course
The Community Education office is 
happy to announce that the Writing 
by the Lake Seminar is back for the 
Fall 2022 semester.  This four-session 
program is open to community 
members and will be taught by Lake 
Forest College English professor Josh 
Corey, whose publications include 
several novels and poetry.  
Classes will meet from 9-11am on Mondays, October 24, 
November 7, 14 and 21 at Glen Rowan House.  If you, or 
someone you know is interested in joining us, please visit 
lakeforest.edu/WBL for more information or to register.

Professor Josh Corey
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MLS FALL GATHERING

Whether you are a current MLS student, or a graduate of the 
program, please plan to join us for our annual Fall Gathering held at 
Glen Rowan House on October 24th.  This is a wonderful opportunity 
to meet and reconnect with fellow classmates.
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This Spring, our MLS seminar offering will be Religion: An 
Interdisciplinary Approach (MLS 546). This seminar explores what 
religion is, what it may look like in the future and how it interacts with 
our psychological, sociological and cultural lives. This seminar will be 
led by Professor Ahmad Sadri and will weave together the 
perspectives of theologians, philosophers, psychologists, social 
scientists, writers and artists.  

If you have taken a break from your MLS classes, due to COVID or a 
busy schedule, consider returning for the Spring.  This seminar has 
always generated fascinating discussion in the past, and we have no 
doubt it will do the same this Spring semester.

MLS CIVICS PROGRAM
The MLS department is pleased to re-introduce a series of graduate 
credit courses for high school teachers oriented around civics and the 
American constitutional experience.  This curriculum is offered 
through the MLS program at Lake Forest College and is taught by Lake 
Forest College professors.  

Classes for the civics program will be offered this Fall, Summer 2023, 
Spring 2024 and Summer 2024.  For more information, please  visit 
lakeforest.edu/civics

Master of Liberal Studies
Fall Reception

Monday, October 24, 2022
5:30pm – 7:00 pm

Glen Rowan House at Lake Forest College



MLS SPRING GRADUATION
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On May 6th, the MLS program 
celebrated our four graduates for 
2022, Charles Heckman, Kyle 
Naughton, Katherine Swee and Kara 
Tumminello.  It was a wonderful 
evening that brought together 
graduates, their families, current 
MLS students and alumni, along 
with MLS faculty.  We are so proud 
of these graduates. We are excited 
to see how they will incorporate
their new degree into their current 
daily lives.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GRADUATES!
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MLS ANNUAL FUND

LET’S KEEP IN TOUCH

Mark your calendar for the MLS Annual Fund drive, happening the entire 
month of November. This is the main time of the year that the MLS 
Program solicits donations.  Your donation will support the high quality of 
the MLS program and help to continue our tradition of interdisciplinary 
education. 

Online donations can be made through the following link: 
https://tinyurl.com/MLSdonate

If you prefer to donate via check, check  should be made payable to  
Lake Forest College and denote MLS Annual Fund in the check memo.  
Checks should be sent to:

MLS Annual Fund
Lake Forest College
555 North Sheridan Road
Buchanan Hall 110
Lake Forest, IL 60045 

All donations are tax-deductible. Thank you for considering the MLS 
program; your donations and support are greatly appreciated!

If you have not received an email from us in awhile, we would love to 
add your most current email address to our records. Just send an 
email to me at jmarkee@lakeforest.edu and I’ll add you to our mailing 
list. 

SUPPORT THE MLS PROGRAM DURING NOVEMBER
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